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September Newsletter of the 5160 Club

 

Don’t forget the meeting, Sept 3, 6pm to 8pm at the Woodcraft Store on Coburg road in Eugene.  Jeff will
talk about horse-stall matt material for handles.  Wayne will demonstrate making cardboard sheaths. 

 

No one sent in any news so this is all there is.

 

Wayne

 


